
 
 

Hedge End Golf Centre’s driving Range and Gym will re-open on 2nd 
December with strict COVID-19 measures in place to help protect you and 
our staff. 

The driving Range and Gym will be re-opening on Wednesday 2nd December, 
respecting all social distancing rules. 

 
 FACE MASKS WILL HAVE TO BE WORN TO ENTER THE BUILDING.  

 
 Unless exempt proof will have to be shown. 

 
 Strictly 1 person per bay. 

 
 Limited number of customers will be allowed in the reception area at any 

one time. 
 

 Strict 2 metre social distance rules still apply. 
 

 A one-way system will be implemented where ever possible. 
 

 Pay by bank card only. 
 

 We are sorry the toilets will remain closed. 
 

 We advise people to wear their own masks and gloves and take their own 
precautions. 

 
 We want to make sure that all our customers are safe and aren’t at risk at 

any point. Please respect all our staff and any instructions given. 
 

We are happy to be able to open our facility for you at this unprecedented 
time and let you get outside into the fresh air, hitting some balls for your 
golfing exercise. We look forward to seeing you down at the centre and thank 
you for your cooperation in advanced. 

Stay Alert. Control the virus. Save lives. 


